OSPI Candidates

[bookmark: _GoBack]Thank you for participating in last night’s OSPI forum at Bellingham High School.  I know it was a long drive for many of you and I appreciate your efforts to make our event a success.  As you may know, the League of Women Voters is putting on the following additional OSPI forums: 

June 2nd, Everett 
June 17, Bremerton
July 14, Tacoma

We are also working on a forum for the general election and will have details after the primary on that event.  

Here is link to the Ustream file for last night’s event. This will be its permanent link and is accessible by anyone with the internet. 

http://www.ustream.tv/recorded/87370007

We are working with TVW and will get them the original file ASAP. Once that happens, TVW will schedule the airtime. 

All the best,

Mary Ehlers
League of Women Voters of Washington Education Fund
Member, Board of Directors
206-898-7743

